
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
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T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Thursday, 9 June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This year we have held several curriculum information meetings for parents/carers to support  in 

understanding aspects of our curriculum at a deeper level. These have all taken place via Zoom. 

Next week we would like to try holding one in school. On Thursday, 16th June at 6pm we will be holding a 

short meeting which focusses on our ‘Opening Worlds Curriculum’. This is the humanities curriculum which 

currently runs from years 3 to year 5, but will be extending into year 2 and year 6 very soon.  

The meeting will take place in the Junior School Hall and there will be an opportunity to walk around the 

building and see the displays as well as our beautiful history and geography murals. Please meet us in the 

Junior playground at 5:55pm for a 6pm start. The meeting will be finished by 6:45pm at the latest.  

To help us plan for the meeting please let us know if you wil be attending by emailing 

admin@shsharingey.co.uk by Tuesday 14th June.  

 

 

 
Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher  
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